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Proposed Fireworks Regulations
HB 4005 has been filed by Representative Matt Gaetz , a Fort Walton Beach Republican Representative.  Matt.Gaetz@myfloridahouse.gov 

S 0314 has been filed by Senator Jeff Brandes, a Pinellas County Republican Senator from St Petersburg. Senator Brandes district includes a portion of the City of Tampa..

Both bills will legalize consumer fireworks in Florida.

These bills are opposed by the Florida Fire Chief’s Association on the basis of the hazards they represent to Florida citizens from both a personal injury and fire standpoint.

Over 8000 people, with almost half of them children, are injured by fireworks every year. These are injuries that require treatment by professional medical personnel. In addition, an estimated 20,000 fires are the result of fireworks annually. 

It’s interesting that Senator Brandes resides from Pinellas County, a county that severally limited the sale of consumer fireworks about 7-8 years ago after strong public input. The vote by the County Commissioners was unanimous after one citizen displayed a dress, worn by her daughter, that was burned by a wayward sky rocket by a neighbor. The child has undergone numerous skin grafts since the burns occurred.

More information can be obtained regarding the hazards of fireworks by visiting:

Ban illegal fireworks = www.banillegalfireworks.org
or

Citizens for a Safer Florida = www.CFASflorioda.org
Another source for good up to the minute information on the hazards of fireworks is the National Fire Protection Association at:

 http://www.nfpa.org/safety-information
Also refer to the NFPA website listing the National Professional originations that favor a ban on consumer fireworks.

Please email or contact your Legislative Delegation.

Important, Important, Important
Please express your feelings regarding this proposed bill as soon as possible as the bills is now going through the Committees.

Also, write letters to your local newspapers and express your opposition to these Bills.

